
 
 

Northern Virginia Falls Prevention Alliance 
July 25, 2024; 10:30 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. on Zoom 

 

 

Meeting Agenda 
 
10:30 – 10:35  Welcome 
 
10:35– 11:20  Presentation: The Impact of Alzheimer's and Dementia in Our Community 

Ashley Scott, Program Manager, Alzheimer’s Association 
National Capital Area 

 

11:20 – 11:35  Grant report/updates 
- SAIL 
- MOB 
- Target populations: focus on Black, Hispanic and low-income populations (sites, 

leaders and participants) 
- Data collection update 
- Saving Claire Falls Prevention Project 
- Falls Prevention Awareness Week (Sept. 23-27, 2024) 

 
11:35 – 11:45  Alliance/other programs--ongoing 

- New Website launching soon 
- Alliance and Leader’s Loop Newsletters (ongoing submissions) 
- Remaining 2024 meeting: 10/24; 10:30 – 12:00 p.m. 

 
11:45 – 12:00  Roundtable 

- Member sharing, networking 
- Adjourn 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Northern Virginia Falls Prevention Alliance 
April 25, 2024 Meeting Minutes 

 
Welcome/Introductions:  Sara welcomed everyone, and each person introduced themselves.  
 
Presentations:  Ashley Scott, Program Manager for the Alzheimer’s Association National Capital Area and  
Michael Smith, a volunteer community educator with the Alzheimer’s Association, gave a very informative and 
in-depth presentation on the impact of dementias on the community, the caregiver, and the individual, 
followed by Q & A.  
 
Grant and Alliance updates:  Sara gave updates on the current grant.  This included  
upcoming SAIL, MOB, VMOB and Otago leader trainings, data collection statistics, Saving Claire, the RTO  
Coordinator position opening, Falls Prevention Awareness Week 2024 and current sustainability efforts.  
 
Outreach coordinators LeeAnne and Carmen shared new program sites focused on target populations, data 
collection updates and requests for program leaders, hopeful website launch date, and requests for 
newsletter input. 
 
The remaining meeting for 2024 is scheduled for 10/24.  
 
Roundtable:  
Group members shared current and upcoming events, programs and services being offered throughout  
the region.  Group members expressed interest in one other’s events and offered inquiry assistance. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 12:02p.m. 


